cc: C. B. Workman
E. F. Sienkiewicz
File

September 21, 1977

Mr. C. V. Tompkins 803 Avenue J South Houston, Texas 77587

Commence of the control of the control of the second

Dear Mr. Tompkins:

I appreciate your efforts in supplying us the names of other Model 700 rifle owners who have experienced problems. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

We will contact these people on the return of their rifles for our inspection.

Sincerely,

John P. Linde, Manager Manual Firearms Design Ilion Research Division

JPL/nl